
                                                                                                                               

   

Public Notice 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38.431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that one or 
more of the Governing Board Members of the Superstition Fire and Medical District may 
anticipate to attend the 2017 Firefighter of the Year Award Banquet for Ken Simkins: 
 
Sponsored by Apache Junction Chamber of Commerce 
Roadhaven 
1000 S. Idaho 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
 
May 24th, 2018 
17:30-19:30 
 
At no time the Governing Board Members will discuss District or SFMD Fire Board 
business. 
 
Public Notice posted May 17th, 2018 
At: 1400 
By: Sherry Mueller 
 

Superstition Fire & Medical District 
565 North Idaho Road, Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

Phone (480) 982-4440, Fax (480) 982-0183 
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